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STATEMENT BY THE CZECH REPUBLIC

The Czech Republic welcomes the delegation of the Philippines. 
We took note of the Government’s commitment to cooperate with UN human rights mechanisms, including through the UN Joint Programme on human rights.

In the previous UPR cycle, we presented recommendations that were only noted. 
During this review, we offer again the following recommendation:
· Undertake an independent investigation of the extrajudicial killings related to the fight against illegal drugs and ensure accountability for perpetrators, as well as justice, remedy and reparations for victims and their families;
We also offer the following new recommendations:

· Cease all attempts to curtail media freedom by inter alia effectively investigating deaths, threats and harassment of journalists;

· Impose an emergency moratorium on climate risk projects;
· Introduce a comprehensive anti-discrimination law which protects all persons from discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity. 
Thank you.
